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Rembold said there are funds available in the administrative budget, and this activity is eligible under that 
category. He said if funded with current funds, the Town could start the project immediately. 

Smith moved, Fick seconded, to fund this request up to $15,000 from the existing CPA administrative 
funds. All were in favor. 

Town Housing Trust, for site acguisition: 

Jonathan Hankin spoke on behalf of the Trustees and read a prepared statement to the committee. He 
mentioned that the seller is interested in selling this to the trust for affordable housing purpose and has 
graciously waiting for 9 months for us to raise the money. He said once the Town through the Trust has 
site control, we can apply for grants, make the site ready for development, and issue an RFP for 
developers. He said the land would be deed restricted so that it is developed for affordable housing. 

Hankin said the Trust already has a spoken with interested development partners including Construct, the 
CDC, Habitat, and Berkshire Housing. He said the site is a very good location and has no conservation or 
environmental issues, and can be connected to services like water and sewer. He said at least 12 lots, and 
up to 22 lots, could be created by right under current rules, yielding 66 housing units. He said the Trust 
seeks to create a diverse well designed housing site with mix of ownership and rental units. 

There was an extensive discussion about how the Trust would proceed after buying the land. Carolyn 
from Habitat noted that her organization is very interested in being involved and can build quality 
homeownership units at very low cost, so an owner's expenses are around $1000 per month. She added 
that her organization is skilled in community conversations as well. 

A wide ranging discussion ensued. 

Davis requested an outline of the team and who will do what. 

Smith said she does not have strong confidence in the Trust. 

Smith asked ifthere are community discussions occurring. Cooke said the development process will 
require public hearings. Bill Cooke of the Trust said it is critical to get site control. Then an experienced 
developer can be brought in. He said as a town entity we have to go through an RFP for that. He said 
without site control, nobody will be able to provide affordable housing here. Here's a situation where a 
seller is willing to wait for us. 

Next Meeting: 

The next meeting will be January 6, 2020. 

Adjourned at 7:00 PM 
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